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Docket No. 50-281 

Mr. W. L. Stewart 
Vice President - Nuclear Operations 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
Post Office Box 26666 
Richmond, Virginia 23261 

Dear Mr. Stewart: 

• January 24, 1986 
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Subject: Surry Power Station, Unit 2, Inservice Inspection Program For 
The Second 10 Year Interval {April 28, 1983 - April 28, 1993) 

By letter dated December 22, 1982, the Virginia Electric and Power Company 
(VEPCO) submitted a proposed Inservice Inspection Program description and 
request for relief from inspection requirements pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55a(g) 
for Surry Power Station, Unit No. 2. This program is for the 10 year 
inspection period beginning April 28, 1983. 

We have reviewed your request for relief from the requirements of the American 
Society of Mechanical Engineers Boiler and Pressure Vessel Code (the Code). 
Based on our review, we have granted relief from the examination requirements 
which we have determined to be impractical to perform, and by granting relief, 
would not compromise the safety of the facility. We have also denied relief 
in four cases where the necessary findings could not be made. In these cases, 
VEPCO may provide additional justification or information to support a new 
request for relief. However, the relief may not be implemented prior to review 
and approval by the NRC. Our Safety Evaluation is enclosed. 

We have determined that where stated, the Code requirements are impractical, 
and pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55a(g){6)(i), the granting of this relief is 
authorized by law and will not endanger life or property or the common defense 
and security, and is otherwise in the public interest considering the burden 
that could result if they were imposed on your facility. 
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Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: See next 
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Sincerely, 

OtliI:1ul sigriscJ tiy 
,L. S. r~u~~:B~l£.t,1t1 
Lester S. Rubenstein, Director 
PWR Project Directorate #2 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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Mr. W. L. Stewart 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 

cc: 
Mr. Michael W. Maupin 
Hunton and Williams 
Post Office Box 1535 
Richmond, Virginia 23213 

Mr. Robert F. Saunders, Manager 
Surry Power Station 
Post Office Box 315 
Surry,. Virginia 23883 

Donald J. Burke, Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Post Office Box 166, Route 1 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Mr. Sherlock Holmes, Chairman 
Board of Supervisors of Surry County 
Surry County Courthouse 
Surry, Virginia 23683 

W. T. Lough 
c Virginia Corporation Commission 

~ Division of Energy Regulation 
Post Office Box 1197 
Richmond, Virginia 23209 . 
Mr. J. H. Ferguson 
Executive Vice President - Power 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
Post Office Box 26666 
Ri~hmond, Virginia 23261 

Regional Administrator, Region II 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Suite 2900 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

James B. Kenley, M.D., Commissioner 
Department of Health 
109 Governor Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

-
Surry Power Station 

Attorney General 
Supreme Court Building 
101 North 8th Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
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